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~U1Wo Of29/) + From: MayorandCouncillorf j~~v~ 9281 
Sent: Monda 31 Au ust 2015 16:14 y, g 
To: 'Lukban, Frances [VC]' 

Subject: RE: Meeting Re: House Heights 

This is to acknowledge and thank you for your email of August 31 , 2015 to the Mayor and Council lors, in connection with 
the above matter, a copy of which has been forwarded to the Mayor and each Councillor for their information. 

In addition, your email has been referred to Wayne Craig, Director, Development. If you have any questions or further 
concerns at this time, please call Mr. Craig at 604.276.4000. 

Also, your emai l wil l be included in the September 8, 2015 Public Hearing agenda package. 

Thank you again for taking the time to make you r views known . 

Yours truly, 

Michelle Jansson 
Manager, Legislative Services 
City of Richmond, 6911 No. 3 Road, Richmond, BC V6Y 2C1 
Nwne: 604-276-4006 1 Email: m jansson@ richm ond.ca 

From: Lukban, Frances [VC] [mailto :Frances.Lukban@vch .ca] 
Sent: Monday, 31 August 2015 11:27 
To: MayorandCouncillors 
Subject: Meeting Re : House Heights 

To Mayor & Council, 

Please restore the height limit of 9 metres 
(almost thirty feet), not 10.5 metres, for all new houses. 

Schedule 5 to the Minutes of the 
P~blic Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Tuesday, September 8, 2015. 

Please DO NOT allow any loopholes and no wasteful exception for 2.5-storey houses. 

Let's keep Richmond beautiful! 

Frances Lukban 

12-1188 Mellis Drive 

Richmond, BC VGX 1M1 

604-313-0209 
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